
Historic Preservation Commission 
Town of Greenville, Indiana 

Town Hall 

July 25th, 2019 @ 6:00pm 

 

ATTENDEES: Matt Uhl 

  Mark Keeley 

  Kim Hardin 

  Amy Wells 

  Kenny Wells 

 

1. APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES – Mark Keeley moved to approve minutes from the April 

meeting and Kim Hardin gave the 2nd.  Approved 5 – 0. 

 

2. PRESIDENTS REPORT - Presidents report detailed overall parade results, cemetery signage, 

fundraising activities, and previewed upcoming projects. Also welcomed new members 

and discussed ways to network locally with future events. 
 

3. FINANCIAL REPORT – Financial report detailed current position, also discussed potential for 

town signage to impact community.  Highlighted request to discuss an upcoming September 

HPC night at Couvert again.  Brittnie said she would coordinate with owner of Couvert.  

 

4. OLD BUSINESS –  

 

a. Detailed parade results, the financials on town flag orders and t-shirt purchases, and the 

marker for JB Ford. 

b. IHB Markers – Discussed Norman Colman and Sherman Minton IHB marker applications.  

Awaiting IHB approvals which will be in August. 

c. Engineering Contract – Discussed engineering on town sign to be installed along right of 

way for Hwy 150 at Town’s entrance facing traffic heading into town on the East side of 

the highway.  Mark Keeley made a motion to approve the engineering contract, Kim 

Hardin seconded.  Motion passed 5 – 0.  

5. NEW BUSINESS – 

a. FUNDRAISING OPTIONS – Discussed additional fundraising options moving forward and 

discussed various chili suppers and other events.  We could share shirts and flags as well 

as network with Greenville Fire District, Greenville Elementary, and other local groups.   

b. RICHLAND CREEK BRIDGE NAMING – Discussed town councilman Andy Lemon’s 

discussions with Indiana state representative Karen Engleman regarding the naming of 

the Richland Creek Bridge to honor our veterans.  Discussed the process laid out by 

Andy for acquiring approval through the state legislature.  

c. FUTURE GUESTS – Jeremy Krieger would like to attend the next meeting to discuss the 

Krieger family and Thunder Valley.   

 

Meeting Concluded.  Next meeting October 17, 2019. 


